
The UWIAA-FL Chapter scholarships and bursaries are now open for applications. The deadline for application 
is August 15, 2024. 

Details and the application form may be accessed on their website 

at www.uwiaafl.org/scholarships  

 Important note to students: 

Although we might advertise one award for a particular scholarship or bursary, there may be multiple awards 
made depending on the need and resources available. It is advisable that students get their applications in as 
soon as possible and not wait for the August 15th deadline. 

 

http://www.uwiaafl.org/scholarships

